
From: Adam Jorge   
Sent: Sunday, February 26, 2023 10:16 PM 
To: Ervin, Olivia <oervin@cityofpetaluma.org> 
Subject: Scott Ranch Park Extension and Limited Housing Project 
 
---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL 
SYSTEM.---  
To the Members of the Petaluma City Council: 
Helen Putnum is a gem in the Regional Park system. It’s accessibility to the community and surrounding 
neighborhoods offers a refuge for Petaluma residents and wildlife while providing opportunities for 
climate resilience and carbon sequestration. Approval of this plan is a must. 
 
Please vote YES on the Scott Ranch Plan! 
 
Sincerely, 
Adam Jorge 
 
Adam Jorge 

 
 

 
Santa Rosa  
 




